
 

 

September 27,2015 

Ontario Energy Board               Letter of Comment 
Re:   File EB-2015-0179 
        Proposed Union Gas Pipeline expansion 
 
To whom it may concern : 
 
Having received a 26% delivery price adjustment increase and a 3.6% natural gas base rate 
increase with the July 1, 2015 rate schedule , I am opposed to any further assessments to 
subsidize Union gas expansion. 
 
Funding for these proposed expansions should come from the recipients and /or through 
government assistance programs . 
 
Sincerely 
 
Douglas Dyer 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 




